
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

WORSHIP GUIDE 
January 15, 2023 

 

Welcome & Announcements 
 

Worship with Offering 
 

Praise Him! Praise Him! 
There’s Something About That Name 

 

Centering Prayer Time 
 

Rise Up & Praise Him 
Holy Water 

 

Message From God’s Word 
Follow God: Saul/Paul 

Acts 9:1-25 
Pastor Robert Weaver 

 

Invite: Only Trust Him 
 

Closing: Rise Up & Praise Him 
 

 

Office Hours: Mon - Thur. 8am-12pm 

 
 

LEGACY YOUTH TRIP TO WINTER JAM 
Sunday, February 5th Winter Jam will be held at Family Arena in 
St. Charles, MO. The van will be leaving the church at 11:30AM 
for the group to eat lunch at a local restaurant and then travel to 

the concert.  They will return at approximately 11:30PM. A signed 
permission slip is required for each youth before they get on the 
van. The admission cost is $15 cash paid at the door of the arena.  

 
BFI COLLEGE SCHOLARSHIPS 

Students attending college may apply for Baptist Foundation of  
Illinois scholarships online now through February 7th by going  

to BaptistFoundationIL.org . Please note: If you attempt to  
access the website through a search engine like Google,  

Yahoo, etc. you may have difficulty getting the site to load. 
 

OFFERING ENVELOPES FOR 2023 
If you need offering envelopes for your giving in the new year let 

Rebecca know by calling or stopping by the church office.  
 

WELCOME CARDS 
Welcome Cards are on the back table and in the pews.  

If you are new or visiting our church, please fill out a welcome card 
and place in offering basket. At the bottom of the card is a place to 

request prayer or update a prayer request. Thank you. 
 

Worship Services are archived on the website: www.unityvan.com 

Email: office@unityvan.com 

Office Hrs. Mon.-Thur. 8am-12pm 



THINGS TO REMEMBER 

THIS WEEK AT UNITY BAPTIST CHURCH 

 
SUNDAY, January 15 

  9:00am    Sunday School for Kids, Youth, and Adults 
10:15am    Morning Worship Service  
10:15am    Kids Own Worship - Preschool up to 6th grade 
10:15am    Nursery: RuthAnn Scott & Kathy Blain 

 
WEDNESDAY, January 18 

  6:00pm    Kids Club185  
  6:00pm    Legacy Youth Group  

2022 GIVING RECORDS 
Those that signed up for a giving record by last 
Sunday may pick them up from the back table of 
the worship center. Please sign up on the sheet if 
you still need a record of last year’s giving. 

OASIS POTLUCK & COMING EVENTS 
OASIS will host a potluck Thursday, January 26th at 11:30AM, 
here in the UBC fellowship hall. Invite a friend 
to come with you—you don’t have to be a 
“senior” to join in the fun! Meat will be  
furnished. Bring a dessert or side dish to share, 
your favorite games to play, and suggestions 
for OASIS day trips in February and March. 
They will travel to Yoder’s Kitchen in Arthur, 
IL in April and to Moonshine in Casey, IL in May. 

NEW DIRECTORY UPDATES 
If your contact information has changed please 
let us know so we may update our church  
directory for the new year. 2023 directory  
additions/change forms are on the back table in 
the worship center. Drop your completed form 

in an offering basket or in the wall file by the office door. 

JANUARY IGNITE: NERF WARS 
Do you know a 4th-6th grader? Let them 
know about the IGNITE evening of fun “Nerf 
Wars” just for them coming up on Saturday, 
January 28th, 4:00PM-7:00PM.  Encourage 
them to bring a friend along with them.  
Contact JR Kleiboeker for more details.  

DEACONS OF THE WEEK 
The Deacons of the week are available to assist church 

members and attenders with any needs and prayer  
concerns they may have. Contact them directly. 

 
Week of January 15th 

 
Kevin Childers & Steve Zimmerman 

OFFICE CLOSED MONDAY 
Our church office will be closed on  

Monday, January 16th in observance  
of Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. Day. 


